
 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 15th November 
The UNICEF Fun Run  

 
Friday 8th November 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
The children have run the annual election to decide which charity to support for the 
whole year. In an exercise to show the values of democracy, the charity with the most 
votes was UNICEF, a worthy choice for us all to support, particularly in these violent 
times on the international scene. 
 
Our first charity event will be our very popular Elmwood Fun Run. This will be held on 
Friday 15th November. We will be timing the children and a record of the fastest children 
(and adults – it’s always Mr Melantuche who is fastest!) will be recorded. 
 
Please can you sponsor your child to run with at least £1 to be brought in by your child 
on Friday. If you wish to sponsor your child more, please feel free to do so! 
 
Your child should wear the school PE kit and appropriate shoes for the Friday.  
 
We thank you as always for supporting your child, and the school, with this fun and 
worthwhile event. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston 
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